

ESTATE ADMINISTRATION PROCESS
Financial Institution Follow-Up Phone Call
Procedures & Telephone Scripts
The following is the procedures and telephone scripts for following up with financial institutions following engagement by the client and an initial request of information made (via direct mail letter).   NOTE: A financial institution may have been called beforehand to determine to whom the letter should be sent and to follow up with.
ONE WEEK AFTER MAILING THE LETTER

The first telephone follow-up call is made with the following script:
“My name is ___________ and I am calling on behalf of [LAW FIRM NAME].  We represent the estate of ______________ and sent a letter requesting information regarding an account with you.  We require this information as soon as possible.  When can we expect to receive it?”

You may need to confirm the letter was sent to the correct person, department, and address

If the person cannot help, get the name and contact information for the right person before the call is forwarded.

THREE WEEKS AFTER THE INITIAL MAILING
If the requested items from a financial institution are still not received following the first letter and initial follow-up phone call, a second letter is sent with the words, “2ND NOTICE” on the bottom left-hand side of the envelope and on the top of the letter.

ONE WEEK AFTER MAILING THE SECOND NOTICE
The second telephone follow-up call is made with the following script:

“My name is ___________ and I am calling on behalf of [LAW FIRM NAME].  We represent the estate of ______________.  We have now twice sent letters requesting certain account information, which we require as soon as possible in order to avoid further legal action.  Can you assist me in getting this information?”

If the person cannot immediately assist you, say:

“Can you please forward me to your supervisor or manager who can get me this information right away?  Otherwise, we will need to contact your legal counsel, which we would prefer to avoid.”
If you cannot get a supervisor or manager on the line, get their direct phone number, e-mail, and/or mailing address so that you can directly contact them.
TWO WEEKS AFTER SECOND NOTICE LETTER IS SENT
If you still have not received a response from the financial institution following the second follow-up call and it has now been two weeks since the second notice was sent, then send a third and final letter with the words, “FINAL NOTICE: Immediately Respond to Avoid Further Legal Action” in red bold font at the bottom left-hand side of the envelope and at the top of the letter.
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